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Megan Kaiser, Executive Director 
director@prairieridgeofgalena.com 

Like us on Facebook!                                   

www.facebook.com/prairieridgeofgalena.com 

From  the Desk of the Directory 

Prairie Ridge has a lot going on behind it’s doors! With opening 
just 2 months away, the progress on the inside and outside con-
tinues! Although, our grand opening will be in August, the 
amount of interest in Prairie Ridge has increased greatly, which 
is why we have decided to open it up to the public for a behind-
the-scenes look. Our “Dusty Shoe” Open House will be held on 

Sunday, June 25th between the hours of 1pm-4pm.  

Group tours will be given through out the afternoon and give 
those interested an opportunity to see what Prairie Ridge living 
is all about! The tour will include a look at “Main Street”, which 
features our Bistro/Lounge, Art Gallery, and beautiful Dining 
Room. Visitors will also get  to peek at apartment floor plans in 
independent living and Prairie Ridge’s State of the Art Memory 
Care.  

Prairie Ridge will be accepting apartment reservations as well. 
Each visitor will receive a packet of information that  will include 
the list of all-inclusive amenities, floorplans, pricing and a reser-
vation form.  

What are the benefits of reserving your apartment prior to Au-
gust 1st? You have 1st choice of apartment sizes, views and lo-
cation! You will also receive the “early bird” special, securing 
your rate for 1 year. Maybe you enjoy the countryside, the court-
yard with beautiful landscaped gardens,  the hustle and bustle of 
the golf course, or the hills of both Illinois and Iowa. Your choice! 

If you or a loved one are looking into Prairie Ridge Independent  
Living and Memory Care Community I encourage you to join us 
on June 25th. If that date does not work for you, please contact 
me for a one on one tour! 

Our Team is Growing! 

Prairie Ridge of Galena  

is pleased to announce 

 

Jessica Studtmann  

Healthcare Coordinator  

 

 



 

Your choice. Your lifestyle. Your Community.  P R A I R I E  R I D G E  O F  G A L E N A   

(Left Photo)  Welcome to Prairie Ridge! This will be 

the first thing you see when walking in our front 

door. Soon beautiful artwork will line the back 

wall and the concierge will be there to greet you!  

(Below Photo)  Here is the Prairie Ridge post office. 

Each resident will have their own mail box. 

(Above Photo)  The fireplace has been added to our Bistro/Lounge area. 

Seating will be placed in front of the this gorgeous fireplace! Just 

imaging relaxing in front of that!   

(Above Photo)   The kitchen is coming along!  We can’t wait to taste 
the  delicious meals that will come out of our  state of the art kitchen! 

(Above Photo)  Soon a beautiful fireplace will be added to 

our dining room ! 
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